

St George's Times Summer 2015

Holiday Care

Will you be struggling for childcare in the school holidays when your child leaves for school? Well there is no need. At St. George's we provide holiday care for all school age children up to the age of 10 years. We organise trips, activities, crafts and games suited to their age group. If you would like further information please ask the manager at your site.





Notice

Please remember that if your child is leaving the nursery you need to provide us with 5 weeks notice in writing or 6 weeks notice if your child is term time only. Thank you



Items needed

We are all looking for the following items for our mud kitchens:

Pots and Pans Kettles Microwaves Toasters Cutlery

The state of the s

Dates for your Diary

Friday 10th July is the last day for our funded children. We hope to see some of you again next term.

Monday 31st August the nurseries will be closed for Bank Holiday

New funding term will commence Tuesday 1st September

Half term break is 19th – 23rd October 2015

Sun cream

As we are getting more sunshine please can you provide your child with sun cream to use whilst playing outside, thank you.



Photographer

Our photographer has been to all our sites now for graduation shoots and photos, these will be back to you soon to place your orders.









www.stgeorgesnursery.com

Grace Road

We would like to welcome some new starters to the nursery:

Casey, Esme, Jude, Maverick, Noah, Ameera, Bamar, Constantine, Ethan, Ewa, Imongen, Jacob, Rateel, Reese, Tayanna and Evelyn

Welcome to our new staff that have recently joined us: Ameyah our Apprentice, Jade Nursery Assistant and Sarah our Lunch time cover.

Good luck to Annette and Kelly as they go onto maternity leave

A sad goodbye to Paige as she leaves us to become a nanny

Oadby

We would like to welcome some new starters to the nursery:

Srithi, Jaden, Ryan, Shivani, Scarlotte, Boris, Keleem and Amara.

Please can all parents remember to pay fees on time.



Enderby

Big welcome to all those who have joined us since the last newsletter:

Neve, Finley, Eden, Poppy, Sami, Oscar and Hilda.

Welcome to our new staff that have recently joined us: Vicki-Louise and Julie who are based in our pre-school classroom.

Gemma and Latasha have now both gone on maternity leave we wish them all the very best and will keep you posted when we have any baby news.

Please could we remind all parents to park in our allocated parking bays only! Please do not park in the NHS bays that are directly opposite the entrance to the building. Thank you for your cooperation

City

We would like to welcome some new starters to the nursery:

Avneet, Jamilah, Yuseuf, Constantinos, Adrianna, Aziza, Zara, Jumanah, Ezzulddin, Nicki, Victoria, Rebekah, Adam, Selina, Sai and Sienna.

Congratulations to Kirsty, Paddy and Erin on the birth of their baby boy Cailan

Please can parents remember funded sessions are set if you are late you will be charged.

Please can parents inform the nursery if your child is unable to attend.

Thank you to everyone for the recycling items in reception, please keep collecting

Narborough

We would like to welcome some new starters to the nursery:

Kobi, Austin, Sebastion, Holly, Amelia, Hollie, Lucus, Callum, Amelie, Zelda, Mia, Isaac and Jacob.

We would like to welcome Neelam to the team and also Debra our cook and Tina as our domestic.

Please can we ask you to help us build our mud kitchen by donating any old pots and pans you may have.

Please can you supply your child with sun cream.

